Cristina Amon, Dean

MEMORANDUM 2016-17/19

**To**: Members of the Faculty of Applied Science and Engineering

From: Cristina Amon, Dean

**Date**: May 24, 2017

Re: Advisory Committee, Vice-Dean Graduate Studies

(a) Announcement of Advisory Committee Membership

(b) Call for Nominations

Professor Markus Bussmann's term as Vice-Dean, Graduate Studies will be ending on June 30, 2017. In accordance with the <u>Policy on Appointment of Academic Administrators</u> the following Advisory Committee has been established to recommend the selection of a Vice-Dean, Graduate Studies:

Professor Cristina Amon, Dean, Faculty of Applied Science and Engineering (Chair)
Professor Dionne Aleman, Department of Mechanical & Industrial Engineering
Ms. Esmeralda Bukuroshi, Graduate Student, Department of Chemical Engineering &
Applied Chemistry

Professor Christopher J. Damaren, Director, University of Toronto Institute for Aerospace Studies

Professor Uwe Erb, Associate Chair, Graduate Studies, Department of Materials Science & Engineering

Mr. Chaim Katz, Graduate Student, Institute of Biomaterials and Biomedical Engineering Professor Heather MacLean, Associate Chair, Research, Department of Civil Engineering Professor Farid Najm, Chair, The Edward S. Rogers Sr. Department of Electrical and Computer Engineering

Professor Christopher Yip, Director, Institute of Biomaterials and Biomedical Engineering

The Committee welcomes nominations for the position of Vice-Dean Graduate Studies. Nominations, along with the justification for them, should be submitted to the attention of the Dean by email: dean.engineering@ecf.utoronto.ca by Friday, June 2, 2017.